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Dear Resident, 

 

Re: Electrical upgrade works in your area 

 

Fredon will be completing electrical upgrade works on Phillip St (between Dirrabarri Lane and Wilde Ave), 

Parramatta between Monday 2nd of May 2022 and Friday 13th of May 2022 

The works will be completed during night shift between the hours of 8:00pm – 5:00am  

The works involve excavation, installation of electrical conduits, cables, pad mount substations and temporary 

reinstatement of affected areas.  

These essential works are being completed as required by Lendlease Building, to facilitate a major connection 

to the new Powerhouse museum. The asset will ultimately form part of Endeavour Energy’s network as the 

electricity network distributor for this part of Sydney. 

During the works, some restrictions on access by residents to their properties may be necessary for safety 

reasons and minor delays to traffic flow will occur. Please follow any instructions given by our Traffic Control 

Personnel when entering a work zone area and take care with machineries and personnel working around you. 

To ensure that our impact on residents is kept to a minimum, our staff undertaking the works have been 

instructed: 

• keep their personal noise to a minimum  

• take up the minimum amount of space required for plant and equipment on the street 
 

There will be no interruption to your power supply during these works. 

Traffic and pedestrian management will be in place to assist all residents with ingress and egress to their 

properties.We are aware of our impact and are working as fast and as efficiently as we are able. Fredon thanks 

you for your patience and understanding. If you require any further information of have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact me on the details below 

Yours sincerely,  

Ryan Mundey 

 

Superintendent 
Fredon Industries 

0457 243 082  
rmundey@fredon.com.au 
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